‘Beth Sholom Congregation

7 15t Annual
Honoree Celebration

Shabbat, February 3, 2018
18 Shevat 5778
™  Parashat Yitro

Pillars of Community Honorees:
David Fuller
Jonathan Helfgott

- 1 - Toni Waldman




“We join, Beth Sholom in cs

e Garden of Remembrance is proud to recognize Beth Sholom
Congregation’s Pillars of Community honorees, David Fuller,
Jonathan Helfgott, and Toni Waldman for their many contributions.
Their leadership skills are without measure and have deeply enriched
Beth Sholom’s community.

The Garden of Remembrance Memorial Park has become an integral
part of the fabric — and a true landmark — for the entire metropolitan
Washington Jewish community, the area’s only community-based,
non-profit Jewish cemetery. Twenty-four area Jewish congregations
have reserved their sections in our Garden. We welcome all of the
Jewish faith, whether affiliated or unaffiliated with a congregation.

GAN ZIKARON MEMORIAL PARK

@’3 Garden of Remembrance

18 Years of Caring Service and Dedicated
Support to the Jewish Community of Greater Washington
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Call our Help Line at 301.428.3000, U Jeysishl Bete i
or visit www.gardenofremembrance.org. AR WA
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Opening Remarks

Awards to Honorees and Acceptances

Pillars of Community honorees:
David Fuller
Jonathan Helfgott
Toni Waldman
Remarks from Co-Chairs
Shul Announcements

Kiddush

Lunch (prior reservation required)




Pillar of Community Honorees

David Fuller David and his family moved to Potomac
over nine years ago, and shortly after initiated the
Shabbat afternoon Scotch-and-Learning program in the

community. He has served on the Board of Directors

for several years, and worked side-by-side with Jonathan
Engler to steer our youth program in a new direction.
Among the first of Beth Sholom’s CSS volunteers, David

continues to be an active member of our security group.

The visionary behind the Interfaith Greenway, David was instrumental in
transforming the walkway between Beth Sholom and St. James’ Church into
usable space and was instrumental in identifying funding. David is active
in commercial real estate and is in the midst of opening a specialty fitness
center downtown. David is a devoted husband to Marissa and father

to Casey, Renee and Tobias.

Jonathan Helfgott Jonathan and his wife, Michal,
moved to Potomac 7 years ago. He has volunteered as
a teacher for Kehilah and is currently running junior

congregation. He also is a CSS volunteer. Jonathan

davens in the sephardic minyan and has had children in
the ECC for the past 5 years. Professionally, Jonathan
is the Director of Global Regulatory & Clinical Affairs
at Stage 2 Innovations and Faculty/Coordinator for the

Regulatory Science & Food Safety Graduate Programs at Johns Hopkins
University. Jonathan, Michal, and their children Ari, Eli, and Rebecca are
thrilled to be a part of the Beth Sholom community.



Pillar of Community Honorees

Toni Waldman Toni joined the Board of Directors in
2012 and then was elected to the Executive Board the

following year. She served four terms as Secretary. In
addition to her active participation as part of BSCTT’s

lay leadership, Toni has co-chaired numerous community

celebrations including Rabbi Antine’s becoming Senior
Rabbi in 2013. She and her family, husband, Charles
Gross and children Sam and Deborah have belonged to
Beth Sholom for almost 20 years. Toni has also done volunteer work for

JSSA, CESJDS and the JCC Preschool.

TeenHonoree

Zev Roberts Zev is a senior at the Berman Hebrew
Academy and serves on its student council. He has been
attending Beth Sholom since the age of four. He is a
weekly layner and also serves as shaliach tzibur in the
teen minyan where he also has been the gabbai since the
tenth grade. He plans to study in Israel next year before

attending university. Zev was honored in teen minyan

followed by lunch on January 6th.



Dear Friends,

In this week’s Parsha, Yitro arrives to see Moshe, his son-in-law, and
finds that he is leading alone. After declaring that “what you are doing is not good”
(Ex. 18: 17), Yitro teaches us the important lesson that none of us can lead on
our own. As the Clergy Team of Beth Sholom, we know that our community
is held up by the work, spirit, and initiative of our amazing volunteers. These
leaders make Beth Sholom the special place that it is.

This Shabbat is dedicated to honoring four individuals who have stepped
up throughout the years to make our community the strong, loving, and
vibrant place that we all love. It is also about the rest of us recognizing and
honoring them for their leadership. Here are some ways that we, from the
clergy perspective, are particularly grateful to our honorees, in addition to all
of the other things that they do for Beth Sholom and the broader community.

David — Throughout the years, you have been actively involved in so
many aspects of our shul including Youth, CSS, Torah Learning, leining and
Davening. In the past year or two you have really dedicated yourself to making
our Interfaith Greenway a reality. It is so special for us to have a beautiful
green space that we share with our neighbors next door. We are so grateful for
your vision and leadership!

Jonathan — You are so passionate about youth education. In the last
year you have volunteered to run our Junior Congregation and the children
(and their parents!) absolutely love it! There is nothing more important than
Jewish Education for the next generation and you live this value. Thank you
also for teaching so many of us the importance of daily minyan. Thank You!

Toni — In the past number of years, you have been served on our Board,
Executive Committee, and as secretary (for four terms!). You have also
chaired the Annual Event multiple times and the 2013 Rabbinic Installation.
You have helped us honor others so many times so we are now grateful to
be able to honor you. So much of your important volunteerism is done
behind the scenes. It is so vital to our success as a shul. Mazal Tov on all your

accomplishments!




Zev — Sometimes it is hard to accept that you are still in High School! You
lein and lead davening and bring spirit to our tefillah servicesi. You tutor in
our B’nai Mitzvah tutoring program and are instrumental in the running of
the teen minyan. So many other teens have joined teen minyan and are now
leining or leading davening because of you! Mazal Tov!

We also have so much gratitude for those who have worked so hard to
ensure the success of our 7Ist Annual Honoree Celebration. Thank you to our
Co-Chairs Heather Greenblum, Arnie Hiller, Tovah Koplow and Ev Marcus-
Wheeler. We know that it is a “labor of love” and we are so grateful for all your
hard work on behalf of the shul.

Finally, thank you to our extraordinary office staff led by our Executive Director, Jessica Pelt.
Jessica works so many hours each and every day for our community. She leads her amazing staff of
Stevie Friedman, Aviva Kelsey, Wendy Katz, Pearl Bassan, and Rachel {utshi. Without our dedicated
and committed staff, none of our events would be successful.

Finally, thank you to all of you for your very generous donations. We are

personally grateful for your support.

In so much gratitude;

Rabbi Antine and Maharat Fruchter
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CONGREGATION




Dear Friends,

For the last 71 years Beth Sholom Congregation and Talmud Torah has
celebrated its distinguished members. This year we have the good fortune
to honor David Fuller, Toni Waldman and Jonathan Helfgott and our
teen honoree Zev Roberts. Each honoree is a pillar of our Beth Sholom
Community. Each honoree has contributed time, effort, energy, and
resources to make Beth Sholom the special place it is. Each honoree does
good for Beth Sholom and does good for the greater Jewish Community.

Over the years, the way we honor our Pillars of the Community has
changed. Years ago we had large banquets. Now we have a celebration that
brings the entire community together, for the sake of our honorees and for
the sake of Beth Sholom. While the style in which we celebrate may change
over time, one thing does not. Our honorees represent the best of what
Beth Sholom is. Our honorees represent the dedication and commitment to
Judaism that defines Beth Sholom.

When we recognize our honorees, in a way, we recognize what makes the
Beth Sholom Community special. We recognize that, as a community, we
have created a place of worship, spirituality and personal growth dedicated to
Jewish values. Our honorees help us showcase what we have built together.

This event could not have come together without the tireless efforts
of so many people. Our event chairs have planned out every detail. They
worried about menus, numbers, awards and logistics. We owe them a great
debt of gratitude. Our staff, especially, Jessica Pelt, Stevie Friedman, Aviva
Kelsey, Wendy Katz, and Rachel Zutchi have been wonderful making sure
that all the plans and logistics come together. The host committee and all
who contributed to either sponsor, participate in theTribute Journal, or
participate in any way, have helped to make this event a success.

Mazel Tov to all our honorees. Thank you for everything you have done
for our community and thank you for everything you will do. Thank you
for helping us build a better Beth Sholom, and for standing as Pillars of our

Community.

David Felsen

President




Dear Friends,

Welcome to Beth Sholom’s 71st Annual Honoree Celebration.

This year’s honorees, David Fuller, Jonathan Helfgott, Toni Waldman,
and Zev Roberts, all exemplify the soul of Beth Sholom Congregation and
Talmud Torah. Each person has not only committed of themselves and
their time, but has shown leadership by contributing in areas which are most
meaningful to each person.

There is a common thread between David, Jonathan, Toni, and Zev. Each
person identified things that were important to them, and made a conscious
decision to contribute to Beth Sholom based on their interests and their skills.
They've all made a substantive difference to the shul community. Whether
the contribution was an Interfaith Greenway, dedication to youth education,
commitment to lay leadership and governance, or being a peer mentor, all of
this year’s honorees show how each person’s volunteer efforts are key to the
success of Beth Sholom as the whole.

Our Annual Honoree Celebration comes together because of the hard
work of many people. A very special Thank You goes to this year’s
co-chairs, Heather Greenblum, Arnie Hiller, Tovah Koplow, and Evelyn
Marcus-Wheeler. There have been countless emails, several nighttime
conference calls and hours of work to get us to today’s celebration. Without
the months of hard work and planning of our administrative staff (Stevie
Friedman, Aviva Kelsey, Rachel Zutshi, Wendy Katz, and Pearl Bassan),
our clergy (Rabbi Antine and Maharat Fruchter) and our maintenance staff
(Junior Ortiz, Julio Feliu, Marco Ponce, Richardo Laos, and Silvia Cea),
the details of this event, from the on-line registration to the room set up to
the dvar announcements to the accounting, would not have come together
so smoothly. A very special Thank You to Ken Falk, our intrepid graphic
designer who has brought his talents to the event’s invitations, posters, and
perhaps most prominently, to our expanded Tribute Journal. He makes these
things seem so easy.

Please join me in extending a Yasher Kochachem to our honorees,
and a very special Thank You to everyone who came together to make our

Celebration such a wonderful event.

Jessica Pelt

Executive Director




Dear Friends,

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to the 7Ist Annual Honoree
Celebration. We are pleased to pay tribute to four amazing people and
community members: David Fuller, Jonathan Helfgott and Toni Waldman,
and our teen honoree Zev Roberts. All four have provided so much to our
Shul and to our community. Their time, energy and devotion often goes
unnoticed, but it is never unappreciated. It is our pleasure to say thank you
for all you do for us and our community.

Thank you to each of our honorees and their families, who continue to
support the hard work, the commitment of time and the honorees dedication
to making Beth Sholom a wonderful community and home.

An event like this does not happen without individuals generously
contributing their time and talent, and we are especially grateful to the many
folks who helped us as we planned and organized the event.

o Jessica, Stevie, Aviva, Rachel,Wendy, and Pearl, our office staff who
faithfully assisted with all of the details ensuring that no item was
forgotten.

o Junior Ortiz and the rest of the maintenance staff (]ulio, Ricardo,
Marco, and Sylvia) who worked tirelessly to prepare for this event. We
appreciate their efforts today and every day, but specifically on set up,
clean up, and logistics.

o Michael Medina and Medina Cuisine and staff whose thoughtful
presentation and delicious menu helped make this event a success.

o Ken Falk whose design skills and creative eye helped shape the
journal, invitations and posters.

o Debra Panitch whose inspired and creative decorating design has
made this event beautiful.

o The Committee members who helped throughout the entire planning
process and worked tirelessly to support and recognize the honorees.

o Those who we accidentally forgot to list. There are too many to name
and we know how hard you worked and how much time you put into

this celebratory event.

Finally, to each of you who supported this event and Beth Sholom today
and throughout the year. We are grateful for your contributions, your time

and your dedication to our community.

Shabbat shalom,
Arnie Hiller, Heather Greenblum, Tovah Koplow, Evelyn Marcus-Wheeler




Annual Honoree
Celebration Committee

Event Co-chairs
Heather Greenblum
Arnie Hiller

Tovah Koplow

Evelyn Marcus-Wheeler

Honorary Co-chairs
Debbie and David Felsen
Marissa Fuller

Charles Gross

Michal Helfgott

Committee

Jill & Jack Aharon
Riva Mirvis & Danny Ball
Stephanie & Mark Eidelman
Elisa & Uri Elfasi
Beki & Jonathan Engler
Victoria Plaza & Andy Finke
Cindy & Chad Freeman
Tobie Beckerman & David Gebler
Helene Drobenare &

Russell Horwitz

Joanne & Mark Jacobson
Debbie Snyder & Giorgio Kulp
Sharon & Steve Lieberman
Noemi & Melech Mischel
Debra Panitch

Amy & Judry Subar

Margot & Phil Sunshine

Lynn Charytan & Marc Zweben

Rabbi Nissan Antine, Senior Rabbi
Maharat Hadas Fruchter, Assistant Spiritual Leader

Jessica Pelt, Executive Director



Brian J. FELDMAN
Legislative District 15

Montgomery County

James Senate Office Building
11 Bladen Street, Room 104
Annapolis, Maryland 21401
301-858-3160 - 410-841-3169
800-492-7122 Ext. 3169
Fax 301-858-3607 - 410-841-3607
Brian.Feldman@senate.state.md.us

Finance Committee

Chair
Health Subcommittee

luam(:ummiuc::nb:i;«lml Relations The Sé’i’léll'(,’ Of (Mﬂ?yldﬂ&l’

Joint Committee on Cybersecurity; ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

Information Technology and Biotechnology

February 3, 2018
Dear Friends,

Welcome to the 71 Annual Pillars of the Community Honoree Celebration at
Beth Sholom.

Beth Sholom Congregation has achieved the great milestone of serving the greater
Washington, D.C. and Montgomery County area for 110 years. This dynamic, modern,
orthodox congregation welcomes a wide variety of members from all ages and
backgrounds and provides a strong sense of place for worship and study.

Today’s celebration highlights the unwavering commitment to the shul by three
members of the Beth Sholom community — David Fuller, Jonathan Helfgott and Toni
Waldman. All three honorees have demonstrated their selfless service in the form of
volunteerism. Whether it is providing support for youth programs, teaching for Kehilah
or Board service, the Pillars of the Community honorees are to be commended for
embodying our shared Jewish values of ruach (spirit) and kehilla (community).

I am proud to join Beth Sholom in extending my appreciation and
congratulations to the recipients of today’s special awards.

With warm regards,

Al >

Brian J. Feldman

Printed on Recycled Paper




ARUNA MILLER & The Maryland House of Delegates
Legislative District 15 6 Bladen Street, Room 426

Montgomery County Annapolis, Maryland 21401

& i 301-858-3090 - 410-841-3090
Q L FIJ“ 800-492-7122 Ext. 3090
Appropriations Committee > 1M Fax 301-858-3120 - 410-841-3120
3 Aruna.Miller@house.state.md.us

Subcommittees

Vice-Chair

Capital Budge The Maryland ]ﬁuse of Delegates

Chair

Oversight Committec on Personnel ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

Vice-Chair

Transportation and the Environment

February 3, 2018

David Fuller

Jonathan Helfgott

Toni Waldman

Beth Sholom Congregation
11825 Seven Locks Road
Potomac, Maryland 20854

Dear David, Jonathan, and Toni:

Mazel Tov on your award as Pillars of the Community!

Your accomplishment is something you, your family, and our entire community can take
pride in because you reflect the best in all of us.

Your participation in interfaith activities and teaching our youth makes a positive
difference in the lives of others is the truest expression of leadership.

Congratulations again, and best wishes in all that you do. | cannot wait to see what you
have in store for the world.

Best Regards,

O

Delegate Aruna Miller
District 15, Montgomery County




KaTHLEEN M. Dumais 0 Annapolis ()ﬂz‘.}v
15th Legislative District i The Maryland House of Delegares
G G 6 Bladen Street, Room 11

Montgomery Count 3
Eop T s : ')‘ Annapolis, Maryland 21401
””” KL o 410-841-3052 - 301-858-3052
Vice Chair, Judiciary Committee -l;:;l'lﬁ 5y, 800-492-7 i
Rules and Executive Sl I'. Fax 410-841-3219 - 301-858-3219

Nominations Committee . = =

The Maryland House of Delegates

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

January 9, 2018

Beth Sholom Congregation
11825 Seven Locks Road
Potomac, MD 20854

Dear Beth Sholom Congregation,

| would like to take this opportunity to congratulate your Congregation’s Pillars of Community honorees,
David Fuller, Jonathan Helfgott, and Toni Waldman.

Mr. Fuller’s impressive contributions include the Shabbat afternoon Scotch and Learning Program, his
service on Beth Sholom’s Board of Directors and with CSS volunteers, and his instrumental leadership
and vision in making the Interfaith Greenway a reality. He has demonstrated a laudatory commitment
to young people, security, and enhancing and preserving environmental beauty.

Mr. Helfgott has demonstrated a deep commitment to youth and safety: educating young people by
teaching Kehilah and leading junior congregation; and enhancing congregation security through his
participation in CSS. He has also served through liturgical ministry, davening in the sephardic minyan.
His devoted service has earned him his congregation's well-deserved recognition.

Ms. Waldman’s leadership on the Board of Directors and Executive Board has earned her Pillars of
Community recognition, along with her participating in lay leadership and organizing community
celebrations. She, too, has contributed to educating Beth Sholom’s youth through her volunteering for
JSSA, CESJDS, and JCC Preschool. Ms. Waldman’s committed service is indeed praise worthy.

David Fuller, Jonathan Helfgott, and Toni Waldman exemplify leadership and service directed toward
the betterment of their community. | extend my sincere congratulations to them as Beth Sholom
Congregation’s worthy Pillars of Community honorees.

Warmest regards,

iz 777, Dumaio

Kathleen M. Dumais




Davip Fraser-HipaLco
Legislative District 15
Montgomery County

Environment and Transportation Commitree

January 8, 2018

Ms. Toni Waldman
Mr. David Fuller
Mr. Jonathan Helfgott

THE MARYLAND HOUSE OF DELEGATES

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

Beth Sholom Congregation
11925 Seven Locks Road

Potomac, MD 20854

Dear Honorees:

The Maryland House of Delegates
6 Bladen Street, Room 226
Annapolis, Maryland 21401
410-841-3186 - 301-858-3186
800-492-7122 Fit. 3186
Fax 410-841-3112 - 301-858-3112
David.Fraser.Hidalgo@house.state.md.us

It is my sincere pleasure to offer you congratulations on receiving the Pillars of Community award from
Beth Sholom Congregation. Your valuable contributions to the community will benefit many far in to

the future.

My thoughts are with you as you celebrate this well-deserved honor.

Sincerely,

Bt

David Fraser-Hidalgo
Delegate - District 15




The Maryland House of Delegates
6 Bladen Street, Room 350
Annapolis, Maryland 21401
301-858-3454 - 410-841-3454

800-492-7122 Ext. 3454
Fax 301-858-3457 - 410-841-3457
Bill. Frick@house.state.md.us

C. WiLLiam Frick

MAJORITY LEADER

THE MARYLAND iI()L;SE OF DELEGATES

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

February 3, 2018

Dear Beth Sholom Congregation and Talmud Torah:

Congratulations on the occasion of the Congregation’s 71 annual Pillars of Community
celebration.

1 want to congratulate my constituent and friend, David Fuller and his fellow honorees,
Jonathan Helfgott and Toni Waldman, who are receiving this award in recognition of their many
years of service to Beth Sholom and our greater Potomac community. I had the pleasure of
working with David on the Interfaith Watershed Restoration Project a collaboration with St.
James Episcopal Church to promote a healthy and sustainable environment for the community.
This restoration project came to fruition because of his valuable leadership and expertise.

Best wishes as you celebrate the Pillars of Community honorees.

Sincere best wishes,

e

C. Willi ck




THE MARYLAND GENERAL ASSEMBLY
ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

February 3, 2018

Congratulations to Beth Sholom Congregation and Talmud Torah on your 71* annual honoree
celebration, and congratulations to congregants David Fuller, Jonathan Helfgott, and Toni

‘Waldman on being this year’s Pillars of Community honorees.

‘We commend David for his contributions which include his work with the congregation’s youth
and his vision to create a community space. Jonathan, for his integral roles as a teacher and
mentor. And Toni, who had dedicated much of her own time to improving the community and

acting as a leader for the congregation. You three are truly pillars of the community.
We are lucky to live in a community with active members like David, Jonathan, and Toni and it
is always worth stopping for a moment to recognize them for their worthy endeavors. Enjoy the

evening!

Best,

egen G By o N

Senator Susan Lee Delegate Ariana Kelly Delegate Marc Korman




Annual Giving Plan

Beth Sholom Congregation and Talmud Torah gratefully acknowledges all of its
Annual Giving Plan members. Our “AGP program” is a key part of Beth Sholom’s
community and operating budget. These annual commitments enable
Beth Sholom to make more informed decisions and do better financial planning.

Thank you to all of our AGP members. We couldn’t do it without you.

Sarah & Rabbi Nissan Antine Deborah Katz & Ruben Lamdany

Carole & Wes Ashendorf
Riva Mirvis & Danny Ball
Debra & Dennis Berman
Gilly & Jonathan Cannon
Lisa & Jonny Charnoff
Margo & Yoram Cohen
Stephanie & Mark Eidelman
Beki & Jonathan Engler
Diana Ely-Epstein &
Michael David Epstein
Rosalinda & Raul Fainchtein
Debbie & David Felsen
Sara & Paul Glashofer
Elissa & Saul Goldfarb
Allison & Larry Green
Heather & Ben Greenblum
Toni Waldman & Charlie Gross
Marlene & Basil Herzstein
Kim & Arnie Hiller
Angela Gadsby & Avi Hofman
Zahava & Michael Hurwitz
Nancy & Steve Jacobson
Barbara & David Karp
Michele & David Klein
Jill & Fred Klein
Tovah & Michael Koplow
Jocelyn & Danny Krifcher
Debbie Snyder & Giorgio Kulp

Tanya & Al Lampert
Belinda & Adam Lehman
Rachel & Daniel Levy
Sharon & Steve Lieberman
Deborah & Harold Luks
Bashi & Roger Packer
Debra Panitch
Irwin & Orlee Panitch
Harriet Ganson & Elliot Pinta
Sharon & Russ Roberts
Tsippora & Jim Rosenberg
Joan & Marvin Rosenberg
Ilene & Syd Schneider
Shelley & Lester Severe
Michael Simball
Elaine Snider
Barbara Straus
Amy & Jud Subar
Margot & Phil Sunshine
Suzette & Mark Tanen
Julia Korenman &
Howard Tracer
Barbara & David Weisel
Laurie & Robert Wexler
Rochelle & Bruce Wiener
Marilyn & Michael Zenilman
Lynn Charytan & Marc Zweben

Anonymous



‘Emerald Sponsors

Toni Waldman & Charlie Gross

Sharon & Steve Lieberman

Sapphire Sponsors

Riva Mirvis & Danny Ball
Debbie & David Felsen
Heather & Ben Greenblum
Kim & Arnie Hiller
Belinda & Adam LLehman
Jocelyn & Danny Krifcher
NFP
Tovah & Michael Koplow
Benita & Robert Sandler
Margot & Phil Sunshine

old Sponsors

Sarah & Rabbi Nissan Antine

Allyson & Adam Fishman

Marissa & David Fuller
Zahava & Michael Hurwitz
Debra Panitch
Rachel Wolkinson Rubinstein & Jason Rubinstein
Amy & Judry Subar

Lynn Charytan & Marc Zweben



Silver Sponsors

Lisa & Jonny Charnoff
Debbie & Sam Charnoff
Debbie & Don Cymrot
Rikki & Al Cytryn
Sharon & Larry Dekelbaum
Debra Band & Michael Diamond
Beki & Jonathan Engler
Suzanne & Michael Feinstein
Judy & Jerry Frank
Tobie Beckerman & David Gebler
Allison & Larry Green
Marlene & Basil Herzstein
Angela Gadsby & Avi Hofman
Joanne & Mark Jacobson
Deborah Katz & Ruben Lamdany
Evelyn Marcus-Wheeler
Bashi & Roger Packer
Harriet Ganson & Elliot Pinta
Sharon & Russ Roberts
Tsippora & Jim Rosenberg
Joan & Marvin Rosenberg
Ilene & Syd Schneider
Shelley & Lester Severe
Lissa & Andy Shorr
Julia Korenman & Howard Tracer
Barbara & David Weisel
Ann & Martin Weiss
Rochelle & Bruce Wiener

Susan & Alan Zuckerman



‘Bronze Sponsors

Susan & Al Belsky
Ruth Edelman & Phil Berkowitz
Jackie Eyl & Leonard Chanin
Debbie & Oscar Chemerinski
Sid Diamond
Stephanie & Gene Gurevich
Tanya & Al Lampert
Debra & Harold Luks
Mindy Suchinsky

Other Contributions

Ruth Brinn
Marion & Harold Dinitz
Amy & Dan Prywes
Pearl & Adam Rawson
Julian Silk
Jeffrey Sosland
Stacy Weiner & Yoel Tobin



‘Emerald

Rabbi (Yehudah NaNassi) said:
Which is the proper path that a man
should choose for himself?

Whatever is a credit to himself and earns him

the esteem of fellow men.
—Pirkei Avos

Toni, David, Jonathan,

We are proud to share your love of
the Beth Sholom community
as you lead by example to
help to make the shul
a better place.
Mazel Tov to all of you
on this well deserved and

very special honor.

Sharon and Steve Lieberman




‘Emerala

Toni,
Congratulations
on being a

Pillar of the Community.

You are the
Pillar of our Family.

Hugs, Love, Kisses
Deborah, Sam, Charlie




Savphire

Mazel Tov to
David, Toni and Jonathan.

We appreciate all you do!

Tovah, Michael, Kira, Zach
and Eliana Koplow

Congratulations
and thank you
to all our honorees
and to the

Beth Sholom community.

Debbie and David Felsen




Sapphire

Mazel Tov to
Toni, David and Jonathan!

Thank you for all you do

for the community!

Heather, Ben, Dalia, Maya and Tova Greenblum

~Mazel Tov to Toni and Her Family~

Your years of service to Beth Sholom
show your commitment to the finer
teachings of life.

Hugs ~ Love~ Kisses
Riva, Danny, Ariella & Jonah

NNOWN NNIX




Sapphire

Congratulations
David, Jonathan and Toni

Well deserved b"'h

All the best,
Margot and Phil Sunshine

THE MELTZER GROUP Our name has changed, but our dedication to

providing you with innovative solutions hasn't.

IS Now NFP Experience the same local attention —

And we can't wait to reconnect now with global expertise.
with you.

NFPis a leading insurance broker and consultant that

provides employee benefits, property & casualty, retirement
and individual private client solutions through our licensed
subsidiaries and affiliates. Our expertise is matched only by our
personal commitment to each client’s goals.

301-581-7300 | NFP.com

o N ;
17-FCB-EMBN-MA-0765 ( I I




Sapphire
Mazel Tov to David, Jonathan, and Toni

Your dedication to the shul and the community are

what makes Beth Sholom so special.

With great admiration,
Kim and Arnie Hiller

U.S. SEARCH LEGAL

11823 Charen Lane Potomac, MD
703-448-1900 office 703-628-9545 cell
703-940-7777 fax

email: arniehiller@ussearchlegal.com
Arnie Hiller, Principal

Legal recruitment at its finest.

Thank you to all of our
honorees who have dedicated their time to our
synagogue!

Mazel Tov to our friend David Fuller.

Thank you for protecting our community and
nurturing our children and our gardens!

Adam and Belinda Lehman




Savphire

Toni
Mazel Tov
on your recognition as a
Pillar of the Community Honoree.
We join with others in recognizing
your tireless efforts and commitment to

Beth Sholom.
May you go from strength to strength.

Robert, Benita, Jessica, Ben,

Gabi, Michelle and Freida

Kol Ha Kavod and Thank You
Toni Waldman and All The Honorees

A Special Thanks to Arnie Hiller
For Your Tireless Work
on Behalf of Beth Sholom

The Krifcher Family
Jocelyn, Danny, Alon, Galit, Yael and Avita




In Honor of Zev Roberts

On January 6, 2018 (19 Tevet 5778),
Parshat Shemot, we had an amazing

Teen Lunch.
With over 70 teens attending,

we honored Zev Roberts
who is a leader of our teen minyan
and a role model for

our youth.

A special Thank You

to our lunch sponsors:

Jane & Andrew Field

Cindy & Chad Freeman
Debbie & David Felsen
Sara & Paul Glashofer

Debra Panitch



We extend our
congratulations to the

Pillars of Community honorees.

Your service to Beth Sholom
is a blessing to us,
to the Potomac community,
the greater Washington
community,
and by extension
to the Jewish community

around the world.

David and Katie Colburn

Colburn Family Foundation




Mazel Tov to a
Wonderful Dad and Husband:

We are so proud of you!

Your hard work and dedication to
Beth Sholom are an inspiration to us
(not to mention your ability to

get to shul on time @
From the interfaith greenway,
to the “Scotch and Learn”,
to guarding us all while we daven,
you have shown us how to stand up and

make a difference in our community.

We also extend a mazel tov
to the other honorees,
Jonathan and Toni.

Thank you for your service.

Love,

Marissa, Casey, Renée, and Tobias




Mazel Tov,
Toni, David and Jonathan!
May you continue to share your love

of learning and Torah with our
community and Kilal Yisroel!

Your Friends at
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MAzZAL ToOV
TO ECC PARENT
JONATHAN HELFGOTT

AND TO
DAVID FULLER & TONI WALDMAN
ON YOUR WELL-DESERVED HONOR

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DEDICATION TO
BETH SHOLOM!

FROM THE BETH SHOLOM
EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER
FACULTY ¢ PARENTS

Beth({[Sholom
FEARLY \ \CHILDHOOD CENTER

Lifelong learning begins here!




Mazel Tov
David and Jonathan

for all you do

from your fellow

Beth Sholom CSS Team Members

PIMNN PN PN

Allan Barall, Andrew Field, Benjy Freedman,
Dan Landsberger, David Glassman, David Gould,
Debbie Chemerinski, Debra Panitch, Dov Eidelman,
Eric Silberg, Gene Gurevich, Giorgio Kulp,
Harriet Edleson, Izaak Bozof, Jason Billington,
Jason Salamon, Jeffrey Weiss, Jeremy Waldstreicher,
Joel Schwarz, Jonah Green, Jonathan Siegel,
Marci Serfaty, Paul Glashofer, Philip Martin,
Sam Charnoff, Stephen Kreisler, Talia Martin,
Ido Orlov, Moshe Schwartz, Glenn Katz




To our dearest beloved Jonathan,

who cares for everything and everyone

127 17N

for giving so much of your heart

to everybody around you.
You are an inspiration and aspiration to us all.
You leave each day better than you found it.

Your positivity, optimism, hard work

and love of Judaism is contagious!

May you continue to serve your family and

community with so much love and devotion.

With all our love,
Mom and Michal




© TORCHINSKY ©
HEBREW FUNERAL
HOME

Independent Jewish Family Owned and Operated
Adhering to the highest standards of Halacha since our
inception, 17 years ago

Yasher Koach, Worthy Honorees

Excerpt from the Bulletin of The Vaad Harabanim of Greater
Washington: Tishrei 5778 (2017)

"The RCW remains satisfied with THFH'’s adherence to our guidelines
and with Ms. Torchinsky's efforts at furthering proper funeral
procedures in the Greater Washington Jewish Community. The RCW
appreciates the service THFH has provided to members of our
congregations over the years, and looks forward to continuing to work
together in meeting the community’s needs.”

Joyce E. Torchinsky, M.S.Ed.
Licensed Funeral Director MD/DC/VA

202-541-1001 x 301-495-3395 % 1-800-500-5401

254 Carroll St., N.W., Washington, DC 20012
(Diagonally across the street from the Takoma Metro — Red Line)
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The Sephardic Minyan wishes
Mazal Tov to this year’s
Pillar of Community honorees:
David Fuller, Jonathan Helfgott and
Toni Waldman

A special Mazal Tov to Jonathan,
thank you for all you do for our
minyan and the community!
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Jill & Jacky Aharon Michelle & Rami Loya
Melissa & Mark Arking Sasha & Michael Medina
Viviane Arking Noemi & Melech Mischel
Shana & Marc Ballas Sanaz & Abraham Mizrahi
Gail & Steve Bashein Debby & Aaron Nagar
Zina & Maurice Betaharon Frayda & Danny Penini
Lisa & Andre Douek Callie & Igal Pinto
Elisa & Uri Elfasi Nancy and Rabbi Ben Rubin
Tamar & Elias Epstein Debbie & Giddy Sasson
Iran & Mehrdad Kohan-Sedgh Marci & Mathias Serfaty

Tracy Yitzhaky

PN PN PN PN PN N




On behalf of the Board and Professional Staff of
MELVIN J. BERMAN HEBREW ACADEMY

Mazel tov to David Fuller!

You are a role model for the entire community
through your dedication to Jewish values. We are
proud to count you among our parent body and
honored to celebrate with you today.

Mazel tov as well to Jonathan Helfgott and Toni
Waldman.

lnOn) Yun

May you all go from strength to greater strength.

B ped




Mazel Tov
to
David Fuller, Jonathan Helfgott
and Toni Waldman
on receiving Beth Sholom’s
Pillar of the Community award,
and to
Zev Roberts
on being recognized as

Teen Honoree.

May you continue

from strength to strength.

Beth Sholom staff




A hidden gem for your
next business function...
beautiful, flexible,
affordable space...

right in Potomac!

Contact: Stevie Friedman, Event Manager
sfriedman@bethsholom.org
301.279.7010 x206

11825 Seven Locks Road, Potomac, MD 20854
)%iféuélrﬁ{?:h’ www.BethSholom.org

Mazel Tov David Fuller
Yasher Koach for all you do for K'lal Yisreal.

Keep up the amazing work!

Erik & Connie Lindenauer




Mazel Tov, David, on this special honor!

We appreciate all you have done
to make Beth Sholom
such a great synagogue.
And the hours you've spent
selecting the right whiskey
for the Scotch-and-Learning program!

Keep up the good work!

Love,

Everett Weinberger and Jessica & Ben Rosenberg

Spend Your ife in the Body that Makes You Happy

m&pgy Contourmg =
- A e B " -

Call us about the latest
& BECKERMAN in non-invasive laser
technology
301.230.1488

www.beckermangyn.net




CONGRATULATIONS FROM

THE TEXAS GROSS GANG

DENNIS, ALYSSA, AND CALEB

AND LARA

ELAINA, GARY, RISA,




S. Freedman & Sons,

. Inc. is your partner for

' paper, maintenance,
equipment, restaurant
and packaging supplies.

| Family-owned and
operated for over 110
years.

Visit us online today.
www.sfreedman.com

www.sfreedman.com

Mazel Tov
to
David and Jonathan

On receiving this

much deserved honor.

Toni Waldman & Charlie Gross
Deborah and Sam




The Beth Sholom Cyclists
are so appreciative
of everything all the honorees do
to keep our

shul’s wheels turning.

Mazel Tov!




Mazel Tov
Toni, David,
and Jonathan

May your efforts be an

inspiration to others to help | / Ny

grow our shule and community! / »
/

Mark, Stephanie, "

Samantha and Remy Eidelman =

WBeth Sholome
Jesterhhood

600@1‘611‘{!&!66&
The 2018 Honorees

TONI WALDMAN
(J"wter%ood.{%.%n&eﬂ)

JONATHAN HELFGOTT
DAVID FULLER




Minka Goldstein 301.613.7400

(4377472 Beatriz Yanovich 301.908.2184

Y
MINKA GrRouP

...becawse we core Chelsea Fantl 301.908.0068
om Yyourminkagroup.com

Jeff Kallmeyer 301.646.0238

The entire Fuller family
are all so proud of you.

It is certainly a well-deserved honor.

‘With all our love from Mom and Dad
Judy and Itamar and all the families in Israel
Michael and Lisa and family

1515 Hyn mbym by 210 Sm
TR VAN 1AAKA
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AITPAC APPLAUDS

DAVID FULLER
JONATHAN HELFGOTT
TONI WALDMAN
ON THIS WELL-DESERVED HONOR!
YOUR COMMITMENT AND TIRELESS EFFORTS TO KEEP ISRAEL AND

AMERICA STRONG ARE AN INSPIRATION TO ALL OF US.

WITH DEEP APPRECIATION FROM
HOWARD KOHR, AIPAC CEO & LILLIAN PINKUS, AIPAC PRESIDENT
THE AIPAC NATIONAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS
TARA BROWN;, DEBORAAI;IJ’\E]‘?LER & STEPHEN KNABLE

0

THANK YOU
Lisa Murik and Barbara Chesman

For your tireless dedication
to Beth Sholom
and the Washington Jewish Community.
You both are wonderful women

doing wonderful things!




Yasher Koach to all our honorees.
Your efforts on behalf of the shul
and the community are

truly inspiring.

The Fox Wing Minyan

Mazel Tov to David Fuller

Weinberg & Company, P.C.

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

Lifelong learning begins here!
18 months - 5 years
7:30 am - 6:00 pm

Check out our
website and blog at
www.bethsholomecc.org

Call today to schedule tour:
(301) 279-7010

preschool@bethsholom.org

11825 Seven Locks Road
Potomac, Maryland




Mazel Tov

to all the honorees,

Abe Cherrick and Debra Sunshine

to David, Jonathan and Toni.
Thank you for being pillars of
our community!

I 2.

SHOMREI NESHAMA
OF GREATER WASHINGTON, P.A.
e Strictly Orthodox funeral care with total adherence to halacha
e Supervised by Shomer Shabbat staff
Shlomo Fantl and Larry Shor
e Closed on Shabbat and Yom Tov
301-296-6835 www.shomreineshama.com

ANDSCAPING CORP.
Design ® Construction ® Management
T 301-253-3239 - F 301-253-5504

sales@emeraldic.com
www.emeraldlc.com




Congrats David Fuller Congratulations to a

From the
EPIC GLOBAL to save his life!

Family!

guy who can't bid nil

The Spades, Inc.
Giorgio, Chad, Irwin,
Joel, Andy, Michael,

Jason, and Elias

HEPIC

HYBRID TRAINING

HAIRSTYLISTS

301 762.2200
"WE LOVE CHILDREN"

POTOMAC WoOODS PLAZA
350 FORTUNE TERRACE
RoOCKVILLE MD 20854

THE WINE HARVEST

’ A BETTER PLACE TO BUY AND ENJOY WINE

Enjoy our selection of kosher wines

Bring this ad in and receive a 10% DISCOUNT on any retail purchase

(Offer cannot be combined with any other discounts or promotions. Valid for 3 months from date of publication.)

PARK POTOMAC 12525-B Park Potomac Ave. Potomac, MD 20854 240.314.0177
THE KENTLANDS 114 Market Street Gaithershurg, MD 20852 301.869.4008




Mazel Tov Toni!
Your commitment
to the
Jewish community
has been
an inspiration

to us all.

Valerie and Jerry Schreiber
Phillip and Yasmin Horwitz

Russell Horwitz
and Helene Drobenare Horwitz

Lawrence and Courtney Horwitz

Mazel Tov
David Fuller!
You and your family
have always been
good friends to us
and our role models
for leadership
and hospitality.

Yashir Koach,
Judah, Lisa, Maayan and Arava

Wishing a well-earned
Mazel Tov to Toni

With love, the Forkosh Family:
Donnie, Elyse and Margot

and their families

WITH SINCERE

AMERICAN

PLANT
LANDSCAPE

AMERICANPLANTLANDSCAPE.COM




Tributes

David, you pushed all Chess pieces, Black and White, to make this almost
impossible project a reality. You are a wonderful player! Thank you, Susy A.

52
Mazel Tov, Toni! Debbie Vodenos and Sam Boxerman
B

Mazel Tov to the honorees. Thank you for all you do!

—
——)

David, Marcy, Joey, and Benjy Sussman
\

&

The Hurwitz family congratulates all of the
Beth Sholom honorees. Mazal tov!

N

g

Mazel Tov to Jonathan, David and Toni!
Thank you for all of your contributions to Beth Sholom!
Talia, Jeremy and Ella Waldstreicher

N

&

Mazel Tov David, Jonathan, and Toni! Thank you for doing so much
to make the Beth Sholom community so warm and special!

Ben, Merav, Jonathan, and Ella Galper

B
Mazel Tov to our friend, neighbor and fellow attorney, Toni Waldman,
Rabbi Evan and Jodi Krame

B
Mazel Tov to the honorees. In appreciation in all that you do for the Kehilla.
The London Family

52
Mazel Tov David, Jonathan and Toni

A well-deserved honor for each of you!

—
——)

—
——)

Success to success, Toby & Philip Berman



Tributes

Mazel Tov to all the honorees! (And David, who knew that scotch and mirrored
sunglasses would take you this far!) — Lynn Charytan & Marc Zweben

52
Congratulations to Toni Waldman and all of the honorees.
Vera & Menachem Katz
\

g

Mazel Tov to David and the entire Fuller Family from the Plaza-Finke clan
Andy, Victoria, Ethan, Sam, and Shira

—
&

Mazel Tov to the 2018 honorees and thank you for all that you do!

Irene and Barry Wertheimer

—
&

The Board of Directors & Staff of the JCRC wish Mazel Tov to this year’s honorees.
May you go from strength to strength.

—
&

Magen David Sephardic Congregation salutes Jonathan on this honor

& thanks him for his years of service with our youth.

—
&

To Jonathan Helfgott, our beloved Junior Congregation Leader, Mazel Tov!
The Strauch and Sturm/Drexler Families

N

&

Mazel Tov to the fabulous honorees
and a great thank you to the event chairs and volunteers.

Jules Polonetsky, Na'ama Lewin, Doron and Maytal



Mazel Tov

Leah Chanin
Marlene Fenster
Hannah & Alan Fisher
Kat & David Fisher
Alanna & Jared Kotler
Lisa & Michael Fisher
Cindy & Chad Freeman
Annette Lakein
Ellen & Alan Lescht
Debra & Harold Luks
Susan & Phil Neuberg
Freida & Jeff Paskow
Harriet Ganson & Elliot Pinta
Ora Cohen Rosenfeld & Reuben Rosenfeld
Adie & Neil Roth
Julia Korenman & Howard Tracer

Lawrence Waldman

Susan, Syd & Rachel Waldman
Shanna & Gary Winters

Erika & Zach Zweihorn



[+ & An ode to David Fuller
4/ : . From his Cacapon/Adas clan
t Eternal gabbai, softball captain
'@:}/\' Many Spartan races ran
VAR
i To have David as a friend
pPooe This old crowd feels blessed
¢ Even though you left D.C. behind
N And moved to the Wild Wild West

In days past, on Porter Street
He was our Sukkah Man
In his “new” home at Beth Sholom
He makes improvement plans

So kol hakavod to David
Our friend since early days
We're thrilled to raise a glass
And sing your well-deserved praise




FRIENDS OF THE (DF
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FIDF is proud to stand with BETH SHOLOM in our mission.

6,570

80;000 families of fallen
soldiers 4!4?0 soldiers received
supported  IMPACT! programs,
in2017 education services,

scholarships and emotional

support

940 41 Restand

flights home Recuperation
for Lone Soldiers WEELSS

Their job is to look after Israel.
Ours is to look after them.

Ari Dallas, Executive Director Midatlantic Region
Ari.Dallas@FIDF.org | 301-960-3531




‘Beth Sholom Congregation

7 15t Annual
Honoree Celebration

Shabbat, February 3, 2018
18 Shevat 5778

Py "™ Parashat Yitro
Pillars of Community Honorees:
David Fuller
Jonathan Helfgott
> o 3 - Toni Waldman
“1. = /\
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Thank you so much, Toni, David and
Jonathan, for your commitment to
the Shul to help make the Beth
Sholom community such a special
place!!

Kol Hakovod and Mazel Tov on this

well-deserved award!!
Stu, Debhie (Klis), Sammy & Elie Melnick
(/fu.\
X0
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Criminal Defense
Family Law
Civil Litigation
Business Law

“Honesty and Experience:
A Direct & Client Centered Approach”

DAVID FELSEN JON SARGENT

600 Jefferson Plaza #201

Rockville, MD 20852
Phone: 301-251-4010 mdlawyers.com

Ortho
E‘ Bethesda

. A RESTORING FUNCTION

IRA D. FISCH, M.D.
Orthopaedic Surgery » Anesthetic Blocks and
Surgery of the Spine

THE CAMALIER BUILDING
SUITE 506

10215 FERNWOOD ROAD
BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20817

PHONE 301.530.1010
FAX 301.897.8597
www.orthobethesda.com

Mindful

for You Jonathan, and David
Organizing finances, Coordinating Healthcare
And Providing Peace of Mind

Vera Kurlantzick mindfulforyou.com

Thank you Toni,




Silver Sponsors

Capital Bank
Gayle & David Greene
Elissa & Saul Goldfarb
Julie & Eric Skolnick

Other Contributions

Susan & Isaac Abraham
Lisa & Marcus Aron
Jeannie Engel & Bruce Klein
Vera & Robert Loeffler
Ryan McNeil
Natasha & Scott Nadel
Polina & Matthew Plumser
Terrie Ship
Ellie Levine & Daniel Stein
Ali & Ari Yares

Mazel Tov

Renee & Gilly Arie
Joy Sturm & Ken Drexler
Harriet Edleson
Ellen Levy & Jerry Pearl
The Raskins
Andrea & Howard Wiener
Deborah & Josh Wilbur



Tributes

Mazel Tov to the Honorees
We appreciate the support of Beth Sholom
Israel Bonds DG Region / DCI

i8]

Toni and Fellow Honorees. Congrats on your good work

JHG from NYC

Y
A well deserved Mazel Tov & Yasher Koach to the Honorees
Gabe & Ellen Herman

)
Mazel Tov to our dear friend, Toni Waldman
Faye-Ann and Jonathan Brodie

i8]

Mazel Tov to Jonathan, David and Toni!
Thank you for all of your contributions to Beth Sholom!
Talia, Jeremy and Ella Waldstreicher

B

Congrats to David Fuller,

L)

E

2

—
——)

a wonderful mentsch and terrific scotch drinker.

David and Lilly Icikson

&Y
Mazel Tov, Jonathan!

Thank you for being a role model for us and our children.

The Parparim families of the ECC

Thank you to all of the advertisers who have shown their support
by placing ads in this year’s Tribute Journal. Please consider using
their goods and services. When you do, please be sure to tell

them you saw they supported Beth Sholom Congregation’s Tribute
Journal, and are therefore happy to support them in return.

A very special Thank You to Andrew Meyrowitz, and

1Beth ‘94"5"’” The Wine Harvest, for donating the wine for Iunch.

CONGREGATION
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